

## Newsletter April 2025 Chicks Class

## Greetings Parents,

We are thanking God for this season of "New Life". We are preparing to celebrate the resurrection of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. This is a time to reflect how Jesus died for our sins through repentant prayer. God has shown His great love for us by the sacrifice of His only Son, Jesus Christ, "that who so ever believes in Him will not perish but have eternal Life!".

Our memory verse is "I am alive Forever and ever Revelation." 1:18, NIV. The bottom line is Jesus is alive. Basic truth is Jesus wants to be my friend forever.

April 16 is Parent Chapel at 11:00am. Parents, family, and friends are always welcome to join us for worship. There will be lunch for you to enjoy after Chapel.

Day One will be closed on April 18 and 21.

DOCA'S AWESOME SCRIP Gift Card sale begins starting April 22. A SCRIP order is a way for you to purchase gift cards to a wide variety of businesses at face value and help your child's school. DOCA receives a percentage of the sales. You can get a head start on holiday shopping, birthdays, or even a treat for yourself without the hassle of running to the stores!

We would like to say a special "Thank You So Much" to all our parents who participated in the Artwork fundraiser.

Peace be with you.
The Chicks Teachers

## DATES TO REMEMBER

April 16 Parent Chapel Lesson/Lunch at 11:00 am

April 18, 21 DOCA Closed – Easter Weekend

April 22 SCRIP Gift Card Sales Begins

April 21-25 Volunteer Appreciation Week April 25 Joy the Comfort Dog Visit